Lenart, Brett

From: Kirk Westphal <writetokirk@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2022 2:11 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Please deny churches in more districts

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Commission:

Please do not allow the expansion of church uses into more zoning districts. This could have the effect of more land in the city being taken off the tax rolls. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kirk

__

Sent from Gmail Mobile